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Sent: 23 May 2023 15:01 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A /2023/0017 
 
 I Am objecting to this application on the grounds it does not belong on a small entrance to the village plus 
they want 24/7.access In the last meeting it was rejected by all 10 officials this is the third application that 
has has been turned down. This B8 facility is not suitable next door to a listed building. Laws are made to be 
followed we cannot just say they’re out of date because it suits them. Either is the law or  not.  Noise 
levels,from open yards light pollution/ intrusion will impact mental health, 24/7  plus they are saying will 
employ 130 staff they are simply moving from the Stansted  depot up the road. Again they are lies. Are they 
going to terminate them and re employ them plus to show that they will be employing or create new jobs if 
they are here. 3500 HGV movements every week this lorry depot is in the wrong location, country lane, 
When the councillor asked on of senior representatives of   wren  why was no one there to open the gate 
when the councillors came to inspect the land he did not looked bothered. Why was he not bothered does 
he know the outcome just watch the video hearing.  
We all feel that they wanted it to go to the Secretary of State Are only fear is that we are dealing with one 
of the biggest contributors to the Conservative Party and We are worried.  
Kind regards 
Nigel hall. 

 




